
March 17, 2021 

 

AHERA 3 Year Re-Inspection and Management Plan 

Public Notice 

 

In accordance with the United States Department of Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) AHERA, an 

asbestos re-inspection report and management plan was prepared by a Massachusetts licensed 

asbestos inspector and management planner from Enviro-Safe Engineering, 203 Prospect St, Brockton, 

MA.   This plan is available for public review during school hours in the main office.   For additional 

information, please contact Lauren Enos, (781) 871-8320. 

 

No asbestos containing materials were identified during the inspection on February 17, 2021. 

 

 

 


